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This redraft incorporates the changes discussed at our recent meeting.  Please have
Tom German at the Board of Commissioners of Public Lands (BCPL) closely review the
language in the draft with regard to assignment of revenues and tax increments as
security for making a revenue obligation loan.  I am deferring to his expertise to ensure
that this language is sufficient to fully protect BCPLs interests with regard to making
revenue obligation loans.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions with regard to this draft.

Robin N. Kite
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
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